
 

Public Art Advisory Board  
Minutes 

February 17, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. 

City Hall Chapman Room 
401 South Park Avenue | Winter Park, Florida 

 

Present  

Board: Austin Reeves, Betsy Gwinn, Daniel Humphress, Joseph Rovario, Linda Metcalf, Lynne 
Bachrach, Jessica de Arcos, Tiffany Freeland (Slaughter) 

Staff: Craig O’Neil, Communications Assistant Director; Stephanie Silva, Communications 
Event & Marketing Coordinator 

Guest Speakers: Rogers, Lovelock, & Fritz representatives- Jocelynn Rossi White, Graphic 
Designer; Steve Purcell, Design Intern; and Steve Langston, Design Director. Stephen Pategus, 
Keep Winter Park Beautiful & Sustainable Advisory Board. Troy Attaway, Public Works Director. 

Absent: N/A  
 
Meeting called to order 

The meeting was called to order at 12:02 pm. A quorum was present. 

Approval of Minutes 
Motion by Daniel Humphress, seconded by Linda Metcalf, to approve the January 21, 2020, 
regular meeting minutes. Minutes approved unanimously. 
 
Old Business 

A. I-4 Art Endowment proposal discussion with RLF team 
Rogers, Lovelock, and Fritz (RLF) representatives provided a preview of the 
presentation they would make at the upcoming City Commission meeting for 
Commission approval. Board was in approval of RLF presentation and asked questions 
of city staff regarding insurance and access to and from the site.  

New Business 
A. Keep Winter Park Beautiful & Sustainable presentation 

Stephen Pategus, Chair of the Keep Winter Park Beautiful & Sustainable Advisory 
Board presented an idea for painting murals on the doors of the Winter Park Farmers’ 
Market. Discussion ensued regarding the opportunity to hold an annual competition 
and/or change out the mural artwork on a regular basis for seasonal event such as 
holidays and WP Sidewalk Art Festival, etc.  
 

B. Funding for public art and/or arts & culture in Winter Park 
Austin Reeves began discussion regarding an allocated city funding source. Board 
agreed this needs to be pursued and Craig O’Neil said he would invite Peter Moore, 
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the city’s Manager of Budget and Performance Measurement to attend an upcoming 
meeting for his input and suggestions. 

 

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 1:21 p.m.  

 
 

 

____________________________________  ___________________________________ 
Austin Reeves, Board Chair    Craig O’Neil, Board Liaison 

 

 

 


